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To whom it may concern,

I am writing to contribute my feedback with regard to the livestock standards in WA.

These standards should be much higher, and should have been implemented years ago.

There should be CCTV in order to monitor the behaviour of workers. It has been exposed through
documentary, that these workers are not doing their jobs in maintaining the standards of animal welfare. The

cruelty is just horrific.

The infringement is too low, there should be higher penalties, loss of jobs, criminal record and community
service. The animal cruelty laws should be consistent across the board, for all animals.

I do not like the Animal Agriculture industry at all. It has a huge negative impact on our environment, the
climate and has had a hand in endangering our beautiful wild life. To be honest, I’d like to see the whole

Industry abolished.

Kind regards,






